

+44 (0) 1623 843517

www.medenschool.co.uk

office@medenschool.co.uk

@MedenSchool

medenschool1

Head Teacher
Jim Smith BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH
Executive Head Teacher

Ryan Hawley BSc (Hons), QTS, NPQH











January 22, 2024

Dear Parent/ Carers,

I am writing out with a reminder of our uniform expectations at school.

The uniform is

- a blazer,
- tie,
- white shirt,
- black school trousers,
- black school shoes and an optional black v-neck jumper can be worn.

Can I stress, in particular, that hoodies (including underneath blazers), leggings, trainers, multiple earrings, nose piercings and other items of jewellery **should not be worn**. False or acrylic nails are not permitted and hair colour should be natural.

For a full outline of our uniform, please see our school website, which includes images, please click the following link: <a href="https://www.medenschool.co.uk/page.php?d=uniform&p=intro">https://www.medenschool.co.uk/page.php?d=uniform&p=intro</a>

School uniform is about promoting inclusivity and a sense of community in school. It represents the standards we are striving to achieve for all students in school and removes distractions and issues between students.

If for any reason, you have difficulty with uniform or there are issues on any particular day, please contact the school. Likewise, please keep us informed of any medical concerns that will affect clothing.

Kind regards,

Simon Morton Deputy Headteacher

